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vision a path to sustainable development for the 

City of Baltimore. The USA Sustainable Cities 

Initiative (USA-SCI), a new program established 

by the United Nations, will provide a collabora-

tive plan to develop strategies in the city of Bal-

timore—one of three pilot U.S. cities—to achieve 

newly adopted Sustainable Development Goals 



Just a few blocks from last spring’s unrest in Balti-

more sits the community of Renaissance Gardens, 

a senior housing residence in the Baltimore neigh-

borhood of Park Heights. This semester, an inter-

disciplinary team of students, guided by Associate 

Professor Alex Chen, worked with the non-profi t 

group Park Heights Renaissance to help residents 

re-envision their community. The team’s primary 

focus was to create a sense of place and identity 

for residents of Park Heights by bridging the vital 

assets already in place—including faith-based re-

sources and gardens—with the touchstones of a 

vibrant community: safety, walkability and green 

space. The student’s plan integrated an “urban 

trail” of sorts: a quarter-mile network of complete 

streets that connect gardens to homes, business-

es and churches, while integrating simple safety 



end housing insecurity in the United States.

Ph.D. student Naka Mat-
sumoto and James Pringle 
from the Greater Greektown 
Neighborhood Alliance at a 
neighborhood cleanup.

Embracing a New Community Iden-
tity: Greektown
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this more intimately than longtime community ad-
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the Hollins Market area, the students’ proposals 





“There is so much 
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Working in collaboration with the business commu-

nity and city government, Adam is implementing 

an aggressive campaign to clean up Baltimore’s In-

ner Harbor, including the im68t ee73 ee73 ee73 oe
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Luis joined Design Collective right out of grad 

school in ’87; he is now Principal in charge of de-

sign. 

What’s your proudest achievement from the past 

year? My team winning two of the most interest-

ing mixed-use living/learning community projects 

in the country. The fi rst, at University of South 

Florida, will be a campus village of seven build-

ings including residence halls with retail below, a 

new health and wellness center, a dining facility 
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style and committed to memory his complex arse-

nal of chords and riffs.  

What other TERPS do you see/socialize with these 

days? Happy to say my family! My wife is a Terp, 
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advocate gets “lost in the crowd.” I’ve met a lot of 

likeminded people who have become good friends 

and made connections 

with people who have 

experienced very dif-

ferent lives from mine. 

What does Baltimore 

need right now? I 

think, more than any-

thing else, Baltimore needs more people. It’s no 
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fessionally, I just love what I’m doing and there’s 

a lot to be proud of. I’ve been working on the Bal-

timore City Anchor Plan for the past two and a 

half years with my colleague in the mayor’s offi ce, 

MacKenzie Garvin. The anchor plan is a place-based 

community economic development strategy for 

the city that works on leveraging resources—city 

resources, anchor institution resources and also 

the philanthropic community—to revitalize Balti-

more neighborhoods. In October, the Community 

Development Network of Maryland recognized 

our work with an award for community collabora-

tion. The anchor plan is something that was out 

of the box, but a completely collaborative effort 

– it was meaningful to me that it received this 

recognition because when we were working on 

it, sometimes we wondered, “Are we crazy? Are 

people going to really buy into this?” As a planner, 

I’m really proud of it. 

Malik’s oversees fi nancial analysis, project man-

agement, secure fi nancing, community outreach 

and due diligence for NHP’s residential rental de-

velopment. 
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What does Baltimore need right now? Baltimore 
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From Millennials to Self-Driving Cars: 

Planning for Uncertainty Key to Success-

ful State

New research from the National Center for Smart 

Growth suggests that planning for uncertainties—

from federal job growth to behavioral assump-
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In 2011, Professor Marie Howland joined a con-
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Gallery Lectures and Exhibits
Running in tandem with gallery exhibitions of their 

work, the gallery lecture series hosted the follow-

ing design professionals this fall: 

Fall Exhibition and Symposia: Lina Bo Bardi: To 

Teach is to Construct

A two-day series of lectures and discussions sur-

rounded this fall’s Kibel exhibit, 



fessor, and Author of Modern Movement in Mary-



UMD Leads 2015 Regional Design Awards

Students from the University of Maryland’s Archi-

tecture Program won numerous awards at the AIA 

Maryland 2015 Excellence in Design awards and 

the AIA Baltimore “B-More Resilient” Rowhouse 



In the winter of 2015, URSP graduate student 

Tanya Sayyed embarked on a self-initiated, inde-

pendent research study in Ethiopia, to examine 

a widespread, global issue: women’s health and 

education in developing counties. With a keen 

interest in methods of empowerment through 

planning, she found herself immersed in a small 

community located in the middle of the bustling, 



cal and international projects aimed at empower-

ing girls and women, with a focus on those which 

combat the challenges girls and women encounter 

in areas of health, education and employment. My 





There are many opportunities for alumni to sup-

port students throughout their academic journey, 

funding tuition, travel scholarship and materials. To 

learn how you can support tomorrow’s profession-

als, contact Development Director, Laura Mikola-

jko at lcoco@umd.edu.





51Maryland Architecture, Planning and Preservation

FACULTY News



Professor Isabelle Gournay recently had her arti-

cle,  “Traduire Viollet-le Duc en Anglais: Modalités 

et Enjeux,”   published in Traduire l’Architecture, 

Picard, Paris. She also contributed a chapter, en-

titled, “De la rue Bonaparte au Campus de Berke-
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For the second year in a row, Professor Steve 

Hurtt helped organize and participated in the 

Rowe-Rome conference, entitled, “Rowe-Rome; 

Best of Both Worlds,”   held in Rome, Italy, this 

past June. The fi



54

a chapter on this topic to an edited volume entitled 















cate for students and perhaps one of the fi rst pio-neers of “hands-on learning” in the school, from scuba diving adventures at Caesarea to document underwater archaeological9n1mains to supporting students to travel and experience the discipline of architectural9history. Lindley’s adventures in the  eld with students have been a joy to watch and his immersive approach has made9history9n1al and tangible for generations of our graduates.”During his tenure, Lindley has seen changes at UMD—like the cost of education and the explo-sion of administrative oversight. Yet, many things n1main the same, most notably, the satisfaction of teaching his students and the joy of working with his colleagues. “I fi nd that my students are 







to develop a web or mobile app that would help 



New Faculty 
MAPP is pleased to welcome Ming Hu to the 

faculty this coming fall. As an assistant professor 

of architecture, Ming will be bringing her consid-

erable experience in high performance building 

design, sustainability and BIM to teach structures 

and materials and methods. Ming holds Master of 



This fall, the MAPP community lost a wonderful 

and valued colleague, mentor and friend, William 

“  Bill”   Hanna, who died in California after a battle 

with cancer. Bill, who retired last year, was a 35-

year veteran of UMD’s Urban Studies and Plan-

ning Program and a lively, sharp presence within 

the school and community. He is remembered for 

his fi erce dedication to his students and his tire-



munity-engagedgscholar and advocacy planner in 

every sense of the word. He was committedgto 

making and seeing real social change and justice 

in the world, starting in his own back yard. Bill left 

an important imprint on the communities in which 

he worked and on the lives of his students and 



The University of Maryland lost a great friend, 
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72Virginia and the District of Columbia. The 12-per-

son Commission provides guidance and design 
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Lin Mao (B.S. Architecture and B.A. Studio Art 

’06, M.ARCH ‘11) joined CBRE this year, work-

ing in Retail Investments and Advisory. He was 

previously the program administrator and adjunct 

faculty at Johns Hopkins’ Carey Business School.

Gary Martinez’s (B.ARCH, B.A. Urban Studies 

‘76) fi rm, Martinez+Johnson Architects, unveiled 

striking concept drawings and detailed plans for 

the renovation of Washington, D.C.’s Martin Lu-
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Chelsie Miller (M.C.P. ’15) is now working at 

Lutheran World Relief in Baltimore as a New 

Business Development Manager. Her day to day 

includes working with communities abroad to 

assess their needs, coordinating proposal de-

velopment, supporting the technical design of 

projects and identifying funding opportunities for 

the agency.

 

Nandor Mitrocsak, AIA (B.S. Architecture, 

’06, M.ARCH ’08) has been promoted to Associ-

ate at Cunningham | Quill Architects. With over a 
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Mark Noll (M.C.P. ’12) joined the Midtown 

Alliance in Atlanta, GA this past September as 

a project manager for transportation and sustain-

ability initiatives. He previously spent three years 

in Louisville, Ky., with the Louisville Innovation 

Delivery Team working across the public and 

private sector to develop and manage a range of 

initiatives that effectively addressed some of the 

city’s most diffi cult challenges. In his new posi-
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college and university educators, planners, and 

administrators to share his experiences with 

designing collaborative learning spaces. David is 

a registered architect in New York and Massachu-

setts. He is a member of the Community Preser-

vation Committee in Northampton, Ma. 

Allison Wilson 





More men gave their lives during World War I 



This past year, the University of Maryland’s School 

of Architecture, Planning and Preservation named 

Albert Rubeling, FAIA (B.ARCH ’77), a 2016 Kea 

Distinguished Professor. A dedicated and involved 

alumnus of the architecture program, Rubeling 

has been a lecturer with the school since 2008 

and is a member of the school’s Board of Visitors. 

His course, ARCH 478C, Careers in Architecture, 

is a student favorite, helping undergraduate se-

niors visualize their career paths and differentiate 

themselves in the marketplace. Rubeling launched 

his own fi rm in 1981, Rubeling and Associates, a 

Baltimore-based design fi rm specializing in com-

mercial and institutional projects. Last year, the 

fi rm merged with JMT, a multi-disciplinary engi-

neering, construction management, planning and 

technology fi rm. Rubeling serves as the Archi-

tecture Practice Leader for the company’s Board 
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Gifts of $1,000,000+
Anonymous
Colvin Family Foundation

Gifts of $250,000+
ARGUS Software Inc.
National Fish Wildlife Foundation 
Town Creek Foundation Inc.

Gifts of $30,000+
Anonymous
Glenn Birx, FAIA ‘80



Gifts of $1,000+
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Elliott M. Berg, M.D. ’56, ‘58
Luis Bernardo ’85, ’87 and Sheryl M. Bernardo ‘85, ‘91
David R. ‘87 and Debra L. Bernhardt ‘82
William T. Bethune, II ‘11
Matthew E. Bilow ‘04
Dominique Blom
Carolyn Bonstra
Laurence J. Brady ‘00
Kellie B. Brown ‘05
Stephen W. Brown, Jr. ‘94
Benjamin L. Butler ‘13
California College of the Arts
Howard R. Campbell ‘77
Andrew J. Cardin
Deidre Carroll
Silvia K. Carroll ‘04
John Catania ‘04
Samuel J. Catania
David H. Chan ’88, ‘90
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Louise K. Goodman
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